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Date: September 8, 2022 

To: Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission 

From: Mike Runge, City Archivist 

Re: Headstone Grant Application:  #22003; 22004; 22005; and 22006

 
 

On August 30, 2022 the Projects Committee, a subcommittee of the Deadwood Historic 

Preservation Commission met and reviewed the below listed headstone grant applications: 

 

 #22003 Baer, Benjamin Jr., Section 4 Lot 136 - Mount Moriah Cemetery 

 #22004 Baer, James., Section 4 Lot 136 - Mount Moriah Cemetery 

 #22005 Crago, Thomas, North Potters Field, Lot 52 - Mount Moriah Cemetery 

 #22006 Tuttle, Henry, North Potters Field, Lot 189- Mount Moriah Cemetery 

 

As part of the grant program, applicants are required to furnish photographs, family trees, 

and any other pertinent information for the Historic Preservation Files.  This information will 

be scanned and placed in the City’s mapping server for the cemetery.  After reviewing the 

application, the Projects Committee moved to approve the applications for the 2022 

Headstone Grant Program.  The applications are attached to this memorandum. 

 

***NOTE*** On application #22006 the members of the Projects Committee agreed to add the 

phrase, “Hung by Vigilantes” at the bottom of the monument at a cost not to exceed $100.00. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

Accept applications #22003; 22004; 22005; and 22006 into the 2022 HPC Headstone Grant 

Program as approved by the Projects Committee on August 30, 2022. 

 


